
Foreword 
 
Welcome to the last issue of the “Building Bulletin” for 2015; I trust that there will be 
something of interest to you all in this bulletin. 
 
Our customers constantly tell us that consistency is the most important thing for them; we 
hope that this bulletin will go some way towards achieving that goal. 
 
Hot topics 

 Northwest Shopping Mall, Westgate 

 Complaints against LBPs 

 Shoddy building work 

 Frameless cantilevered glass balustrades  

 Preventing legionnaires-disease  

 Compliant mesh identification 

 The use of asphalt roof shingle products for collection of potable water 

 Applying for your Code Compliance Certificate 
 
We will be closing over Xmas-New Year break, which this year will be from midday 23 
December, returning on 6 January. Booked inspections will be carried out until midday, 
24 December. 
 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your family all the best for the holiday season. 
 
 
 

 
 
Ian McCormick 
General Manager Building Control 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


